
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

ALL MEMBER BRIEFING  
 
Monday 20 July 2015 
2.00 pm 
Council Chamber 
 
 
 
All councilors are invited to attend a briefing on the Public Health Annual Report 2014/15 
entitled ‘Positive Choices for Better Health in a Growing City’. 
 
This briefing will be broadcast live to the internet and will be capable of subsequent repeated 
viewing.  By entering the Council Chamber or Warspite Room during the course of the briefing, 
councillors are consenting to being filmed and to the use of those recordings for webcasting. 
 

The Council is a data controller under the Data Protection Act.  Data collected during this 
webcast will be retained in accordance with authority’s published policy. 
 
For further information on webcasting, attending Council meetings and how to engage in the 
democratic process please follow this link http://www.plymouth.gov.uk/accesstomeetings 
 
Tracey Lee 
Chief Executive 

 

 

 Tracey Lee 
Chief Executive 
 
Plymouth City Council 
Ballard House 
Plymouth  PL1 3BJ 
 
Please ask for Nicola Kirby  
T 01752 304867 
E nicola.kirby@plymouth.gov.uk 
www.plymouth.gov.uk/democracy 
16 July 2015 
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